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Kelli Ward’s iPhone <comms(@azgop.org>
Thursday, July 15, 2021 7:00:48 PM
Heather Covert <HCovert@azleg.gov>
We are behind and need your help!

Friend,

| wanted to take just a minute to let you know the status of where the AZGOP is
right now for our mid-July fundraising goals.

Even though our deadline is set to run out at midnight tonight, we are still
behind where we need to be!

Rush in to Meet the Deadline: https://secure.winred.com/arizona-republican-
party/email-we-are-still-behind

Our party has been taking on the most important issues facing the country, and as
much as the corrupt media may claim otherwise, we aren’t the ones trying to
undermine American democracy - we're the ones frying to save it.

But taking on that mission with massive undertakings like America’s Audit requires
continued resources - resources that we're short on right now!

If you can make even just a quick $10 contribution before time runs out, your
generosity and patriotism would be greatly appreciated!

Chip in $10 Here!: https://secure.winred.com/arizona-republican-party/email-we-
are-still-behind?amount=10

Thank you for your urgent support - YOU are making our mission possible, and
helping Arizona lead the way!

-Dr. Kelli Ward, Chairwoman

Sent from my iPhone.

Paid for by the Republican Party of Arizona
Not authorized by any candidate or candidate's committee.
WWW.azgop.com

ARZN_REV00016431_We are behind and need your help!.htm



E B E B

3501 N 24th St, Phoenix, AZ 85016
(602) 957-7770

Update Profile | Unsubscribe | Privacy Policy

ARZN_REV00016431_We are behind and need your help!.htm



